
 
 

 
Thanksgiving Holiday 

Travel Concerns 
 
 
Thanksgiving and the Winter/Holiday Recess in December have traditionally been times 
of travel for some families.  In light of existing and growing concerns, please give 
serious consideration to Governor's Murphy's guidance that only essential travel takes 
place.  
 
If you do plan to travel this week, please check the travel restriction advisory list and 
inform us ahead of time that you will be traveling out of state. Transparency is extremely 
important as travel decisions can affect the well-being of others and our success as a 
school.  If a quarantine is required, your child will move to the fully remote cohort for the 
duration of the quarantine period. 
 
We all have to do our best to keep ourselves and others safe and healthy now and 
throughout the holiday season. 
 
Mr. Mulcahy 

 


